
Update Map-Friday, September 1 2023 Ridge Creek Fire 
 

Masticators and 

graders 

continue work 

on the 385 

Road. 

Chipping operations continue 

along Bunco Road.   

To the southwest, firefighters and heavy equipment 

continue to work on the 206 Road, as well as snagging trees 

and chipping on the 625 Road. Backhaul of equipment such 

as pumps and hoses and suppression repair are underway. 

Clean up and backhaul operations are 

occurring at the Hudlow Spike Camp. 


